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Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

Dear Parents/Carers/Friends, 
On Tuesday, Belvoir held its first assembly of the year. This was a particularly special event as we presented all our Student Lead-
ers. It is exciting to have such a large group of students who are passionate about making Belvoir the best place to be.  
Our leaders are as follows; 

Student Representative Council; 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to all our student leaders who were nominated by their peers and staff across 
the school.  

Room 1 
Marley Sawyer 

Room 3 
Jaxon Marshall 

Room 4 
Jedd Atkin 

Room 5 
Cooper Randle 

Room 6 
Able Wilson 

Room 7 
Liam Harding 

Room 8 
Dom Brown 

Room 9 
Ky Gill 

Room 10 
Kyle Tankard 

Room 11 
Makenzie Lee- 
Hochkins 

Room 12 
Will White 

Room 13 
Fergus Houston-
Kiely 

Room 14 
Hannah Orlowsky 

Room 16 
Noah Shahi 

Room 17 
Sienna Harmer 

Room 18 
Emahlie Hyden 

Room 19 
Jack Woodhouse 

Room 20 
Jayden Bowden-Berg 

Room 21 
Tanin Davis 

Room 22 
Corey Moore 

Room 23/24 
Brandon Lee Murray 

 
DATES TO REMEMBER  

 
Belvoir Athletics Carnival 
Wednesday 15th March 
Albury Athletics Track 

 
Annual Reporting Meeting (AGM) 

Wednesday 22nd March, 
6.00pm @ Belvoir 

 
BIGGEST MORNING TEA 

22nd & 23rd March 
Tickets will go on sale soon 

 
Term 1 Finish 6th April  

@ 2.30pm 
 

Term 2 Start 26th April 
 

Dyson’s Buses 
 

PHONE NUMBERS 
 

BUS 1: 0460 935 609 
 

BUS 2: 0460 875 492 
 

BUS 3: 0460 896 490 
 

BUS 4: 0460 869 012 
 

Belvoir Bus: 0431 756 813 

School Captains School Vice Captains Primary School Captains Primary Vice Captains 

Ethan Bennell 
Lisa Hall 

Josh McLennan 
Tyler Atkinson-Combe 

Hunter Hodgkin 
Nicklas Letts 

Dom Brown 
Bella Edwards 

Mitta House Captains Hume House Captains Kiewa House Captains Murray House Captains 

Isabelle Biggs 
Sebastian Day 

Ayla Sedgwick 
Dylan Rogers 

Ky Pottinger 
Jatalia Briggs-Morris 

Kaitlyn Holland 
Ethan Evans 

Breakfast Club Captains 

William White Jackson Hodgkin Taryn Ross 



ORANGE POD NEWS 

On Friday, all Victorian Pathway Certificate (VPC) students travelled down the freeway to The 
Logistics Centre where they completed an industry tour inside the Woolworths Distribution 
Centre. Students were amazed by so many factors relating to this workplace - the sheer size of 
the warehouse (500m in length by 150m in width) and the amount of products that were stacked 
on shelves waiting to be taken to supermarkets. Students were also fascinated by the            
Temperature Controlled component with Banana Ripening Rooms, a minus 28°c freezer and 
rooms sitting at 2°C , 7°C and 13°C degrees to maintain stock at precise temperatures.  
Thank you to Wade Harris who lead the tour and shared so much amazing information with 
us. 

 



BELVOIR EASTER RAFFLE 

2023 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
It’s that time of the year again when we ask our families to help us 
raise funds for the school by supporting our Annual Easter Raffle! 
 
We are asking for  donations of eggs,  rabbits and  baskets so that 
they can be made into wonderful and colourful raffle prizes.  
 
If you are unsure about what to donate, please contact the office 
and  Andrea, Jo, Viv or Kaylene will be able to suggest some ideas. 
Tickets are $1.00 each. Could you please return sold tickets and 
money to the office by Monday 3rd of April, 2023.  Raffle tickets 
have been sent home.   
 
Prizes will be drawn on Wednesday 5th April, 2023 and winners will 
be notified by phone. Thank you for your support! 
 

 



ROOM 10 NEWS 

Jo C, Jo A & Dylan 

 This week in Room 10 has seen a good mix of focus on learning tasks indoors and lots 
of excitement at heading outdoors! We went on our first outing which was a bus tour 
around Wodonga. We played I Spy and were on the lookout for lots of different road 
signs. We are really excited to be going to the swimming carnival. 



Parental Concerns or Issues 
Belvoir Special School welcomes feedback, both posi-

tive and negative, and is committed to    continuous 

improvement. We value open communication with 

our families and are committed to understanding 

complaints and addressing them appropriately. We 

recognise that the        complaints process provides an 

important opportunity for reflection and learning.  

 

We encourage and value open positive relationships 

with our school community and understand that it is 

in the best interests of students for there to be a 

trusting relationship between families and our school. 

 

Parents are able to contact the school through the 

student diaries which are sent home with  students 

each day, or they can ring the school to speak with 

classroom staff before or after school most days.   

 

If the matter is urgent parents are able to email      

belvoir.wodonga.sds@education.vic.gov.au or call the 

school on 0260 598 987 and speak with or organize a 

time to the discuss the issue with either Emma, myself 

or relevant staff. 

 

Our full complaints and other policies can be found at:  

Policies and Forms - Belvoir Special Development 

School (belvoirss.vic.edu.au)  

 
 

Coffee Catch Up 
 

All parents & carers of our Belvoir Students are  
invited to join us for our coffee catch ups this term. 
9am – 10am/10:30am Wednesday (fortnightly) in 

the Life Skills House on campus. 
Come relax, have a cuppa, meet some new people 

in a safe, supported, inclusive environment. 

Catch Up Dates for Term 1: 
8th March - 22nd March - 5th April 

Looking forward to meeting you all! 

 

mailto:belvoir.wodonga.sds@edumail.vic.gov.au
https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/policies-and-forms/
https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/policies-and-forms/




Do you need help applying for the NDIS or Disability Support Pension for your child? 
 

My name is Natalie Ennis and I’m a Support Coordinator at PE Support Services 
(ABN - 38 865 726 149) 

 
I am available to support students and families at Belvior Special School in   applying for the NDIS and the Disability 

Support Pension.   
I have extensive knowledge in these   areas as well as being a qualified Psychosocial Recovery Coach, 

Case Manager & Capacity Building  Support Worker 
If you would like to contact me you can do so by sending an SMS to  

0497 003 574 or email  
natalieennis99@gmail.com. 

 
I look forward to helping you out. 

School Athletics - House Groups 
Students, Staff and Parents are put into groups according to their surnames.         

Each group has a name and color and it’s requested that everyone wears clothing the 
color of the house they are allocated to: 

Surnames between   Colour   House Name 

  A-D   =  Red         Mitta 
  E-K   =  Green        Murray 
  L-Q   =  Blue         Kiewa 

  R-Z   =  Yellow         Hume 






















